Headteacher: Mr Chris Johnson

Telephone: 01233 622510 Owls telephone: 07340 720090

Email: reception@phoenix-primary.kent.sch.uk Web: www.phoenix-primary.kent.sch.uk

Twitter: @Phoenix Ashford

Phoenix Community
Primary School
Belmont Road
Ashford
Kent
TN24 9LS



8th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of the end of year assessments Year 6 are expected to be able to swim at least 25 meters. In order for us to be able to assess your child's swimming ability Year 6 will be having 3 additional swimming sessions to be held at The Ashford School, East Hill, Ashford.

These additional swimming lessons will be held on Tuesday 20th April, Tuesday 4th May and Tuesday 18th May 21. The lessons will take place after lunch and your child will be back in school ready for 3.15pm pick up a normal. The children will be travelling too and from Ashford School in the school's minibus.

Children will need to bring with them a suitable sized towel and their swimming trunks/costume (not a bikini) in a separate waterproof bag. Please ensure no earrings or watches are worn on these days as the school cannot take responsibility for lost items.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely.

Mr Chris Johnson Headteacher

Assessment swimming sessions - Year 6

In the event of my child requiring emergency treatment and the Headteacher (or his representative) being unable to contact me, I give consent for the member of staff accompanying my child to hospital to approve the application of any emergency treatment including anesthetic as advised by the medical authorities for the well-being of my child.















